
Save the Dates!
Join us June 7th-12th on your dancers regularly scheduled class day, as
our RAD Dancers present to you, Summer Showcase 2021. While we will
miss our regular stage, and our beautiful costumes this year, this is the next
best thing! Dancers will present their showcase routines to a small audience,
with lights, coordinated attire, and a real theatre look ... and we couldn't be
more excited! To stay up to date with the latest In Summer Showcase
News including attire, performance times, and how your dancer can

sign up to receive their 3 & 5 year trophies , please visit
www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com and click on the recital tab. For any

questions, please see/contact the front desk, or email
office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com 

 

SUMMER SHOWCASE 2021

PRIORITY REGISTRATION 4TH OF JULY PARADE
Priority registration for

our 2021/2022 dance
season will be open for
our currently enrolled

students, June 1st-5th. To
take advantage of priority

registration and to have your
registration fee waived for

the upcoming season, please
call, email or stop by the

front desk to register during
the above dates. 

Join us for this years 4th of July
parade on Sunday, July 4th at

8:30am - Downtown Roseville. All
ages welcome and It Is free to join.
Dancers 4 and under may walk with
us in the parade, or be pulled in a

wagon. Dancers ages 5+ must attend
2 rehearsals:

 
Friday July 2nd @ 5:00pm

Saturday July 3rd @ 9:00am 
 

Dancers wishing to join us should
wear a red top and jean shorts &
should sign up at the front desk. 


